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Č.j.:  SK-2014-11-15-067                  15th November 2014 
 

 

Dear Jean-Marc, 
 
We are taking yours complaint very seriously. Our national Disciplinary committee already started taking action 
and we are ready to draw the consequences if Mr Ryba erred. In our investigation we would like to ask you for 
your cooperation and for specification of information which we obtained from Czech players and representatives 
of Czech squash. 
 
1. Was Mr Ryba delegated referee for the match? According to our information for this match were delegated 
Kristyna Alexova and Tinne Gillis. 
 
2. According to our information there was agreement after fourth game between Ms Alexova and Ms Gilles that 
rest of the match will be referred by Ms Gilles. (And Ms Gilles agreed to it) 
 
From our investigation so far rejects that there was rather misunderstanding between players who will finish the 
refereeing rather than intended action from Mr Ryba to not finish the refereeing. On the contrary Mr Ryba was 
helping from good will to Ms Alexove with referring when Ms Gillis haven't showed up. Therefore I wouldn't speak 
about Mr Ryba in bad sense nor that he's sending bad massage to other junior players or that he damaged good 
reputation of the tournament. On the contrary it look like that Mr Ryba should be punished for effort to help to 
Ms Gilles and Ms Alexova and for his good will. 
 
 
Thank you for the cooperation. 
 
 
Regards  
Mr. Radim Švec 
Head of the Czech disciplinary committee  
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